
 

London, UK - 9th April 2021 

Jeremy Grey gives his thoughts to Property Week 

 

Dear Clients, Colleagues and Friends, 

  

Last week I wrote an opinion piece for Property Week on the current state of the 

UK property sector.  

You may have seen it already, but if you haven't you can see it below.   

 

Do you agree with me? We would like to hear your thoughts on this and, when 

the restrictions allow, hopefully in June, we hope to see you. 

 

In the meantime if there is anything James Andrew can help you with, please 

drop us a line. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Keep safe. 

 

 

Jeremy Grey MRICS 

 

Jeremy Grey 

Managing Director 

  

76 Cannon Street 

London EC4N 6AE 
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/YPhMCER09f09YDf0ITLz?domain=jamesandrew.us4.list-manage.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/NXU5CG6M5fOY6MCOPDfL?domain=jamesandrew.us4.list-manage.com


 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/rmlvCJ6NqfArVYt3vZ6j?domain=jamesandrew.us4.list-manage.com


 

Download the Article  
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